
JUDGE BAISIER’S NEW REQUIRED  
NOTICE AND HEARING NOTICE LANGUAGE (7/29/2021) 

 
Beginning on or after August 1, 2021, the following paragraphs in their entirety are required 
to take the place of the COVID-19 language when matters for Judge Baisier cases are scheduled 
for mass calendar dates. This language is not required for matters that are specially set. When 
matters are specially set, they will be called and held as indicated in the Notice of Hearing or 
Order setting the matter.  

You will need to remove the COVID-19 language and include only the paragraphs below in your 
pleadings. If you include the COVID-19 language or the paragraphs below have been omitted 
from your pleadings, the hearing will be removed from the Court’s calendar until revised. The 
Court highly recommends copy and pasting the new required language to ensure accuracy. Judge 
Baisier’s new Form of Notices for Atlanta and Newnan, located under the “Open Calendar 
Procedures” tab and the “Forms” tab, now include the required language and parties are 
encouraged to use the Form Notices for hearings. 

 

 

 

NEW REQUIRED PARAGRAPHS 

This matter will appear on a Court calendar at the date and time indicated on this notice.  At the 
call of the calendar (the “calendar call”) Court staff will ask for announcements for all matters. 
Parties may attend the calendar call in person or on the telephone (Dial the toll-free number: 888-
557-8511 and then enter the access code: 3347422).  Matters that need to be heard by the Court 
may be heard by telephone, by video conference, or in person.   
 
Before the day of your hearing, it is important that you review the “Open Calendar Procedures” 
tab on Judge Baisier’s web page, which can be found at 
https://www.ganb.uscourts.gov/content/honorable-paul-m-baisier or under the “Information 
About Bankruptcy Court Hearings” link at the top of the web page for this Court, 
www.ganb.uscourts.gov. These web pages will provide more information on how the calendar call 
will be conducted for this matter, when the matter will be heard if a hearing before the Court is 
necessary, and whether any necessary hearing will be conducted by telephone, by video conference 
via Judge Baisier’s Virtual Hearing Room, or in person.   
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